Central Wyoming Groundwater

Guardian Team

Minutes of Meeting
May 4, 2017

Chairman Floyd Field called meeting to order at 12:00 PM.
Members present-Floyd Field, Bruce Pedersen, Margaret Teevens and

Brian Schroeder with Regional Water.

Brian made a motion to accept minutes of March 16, 2017 and Floyd
seconded. Motion passed.

New tank (COP) from Sheridan, Wy, a 1.2 million gallon tank to be
installed by November 2017.

Emergency generator will be installed by end of this June.

Airport tank to be installed by Land Mark of Ft. Worth, Tx., some time
2018.

Regional Water System Web page will be up dated.

Regional report— Water usage is 6 million gallons per day. With
regards to the well field-EPA doesn’t like 15 million gallons being pulled
out, they say about 7 to 8 million.

Next meeting is June 29, 2017 @ 12:00 p.m.

Brian made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Margaret @ 12:45 PM.

Respectfully

Bruce C. Pedersen



